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UNIVERSITY OF MAINE SYSTEM

Community message about celebration of life for Victoria A. Kane
1 message

Office of Human Resources <hr-um@maine.edu> Thu, Feb 15, 2024 at 10:30 AM
Reply-To: Office of Human Resources <hr-um@maine.edu>
To: UM-EMPLOYEES@Iists.maine.edu

A celebration of life for Victoria A. Kane, a longtime University of Maine employee, will be held at 1 p.m.
on March 3 at Buchanan Alumni House. Kane was a UMaine undergraduate student from 1979-83 and
worked on campus in food service for many years, including at the Bear's Den and later as food
manager at Fernald Snack Bar before transitioning to an administrative assistant position with the School
of Social Work.

In 2004, Victoria participated in the first cohort of UMaine's Diversity Leadership Institute and was the
UMaine Outstanding Classified Employee in 2006. On campus, she was much loved by students, staff
and faculty, and was known for her friendliness and always answering the phone by saying “a gracious
hello."

Victoria's obituary is posted online and at the University of Maine Foundation's memorial page.
UMaine students, faculty or staff in need of support can contact the Counseling Center, 207.581.1392,

the university’s Employee Assistance Program, 877.622.4327, or the Dean of Students Office,
207.581.1406.
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